April 15, 1998

Docket No. 030-32126 License No. 06-28624-01

Catherine J. MacKey, Ph.D.
Vice President of Research
DEKALB Genetice Corporation
Discovery Research

62 Maritime Drive

Mystic, CT 06355-1958

SUBJECT: INSPECTION NO. 030-32126/98-001
Dear Dr. MacKey:
This letter refers to your April 6, 1998 correspondence, in response to our March 6, 1998 letter.
Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your letter.
These actions will be examined during a future inspection «.f your licensed program.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,
Original signed by John D. Kinneman
John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
cc:

Michael H. Luethy, Project Leader
State of Connecticut
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